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Feed the Homeless: We provided the meal to the Abundant Table on May 18.   We served 
ham, rice pilaf, vegetables and gravy.  We had a great showing of guys.  The next meal we serve will 
be on June 15.  We will provide burgers and hot dogs for their annual cookout..   Meet at the Con-
gregational Church in Norwood at 5PM.  Thanks to Bob Desmond, PGK for finding us a grill to use 
for this event.   Please note that we will NOT serve a meal in at the Abundant Table in July and Au-
gust since they are closed for those months.  Instead, we will serve a meal at O’Neil Drive and Dog-
gett Circle as we did last year.  This was a huge hit for the residents. 

Saturday Knights Club: We had our meeting on May 
7.  We had our annual bowling night.  We had the big-
gest showing ever and everyone had a great time.  Deb-
bie Leach was the top bowler (showing her killer form on 
the far right of the picture).  We then went back to the 
Council and had pizza and dessert.  Most people left 
pretty late.  It was a really fun night.   The annual Mys-
tery Ride is coming up on June 4.  Cathy and Shaun 
McKenna will email all who have indicated they will at-
tend.  The email will contain some details (except of 
course the location).  It should be a great night. 

Flag Day Parade:  The Dedham Flag Day Parade will be held on Tuesday June 14 at 6PM.  Our 
Council has marched in the parade the last few years and we have been well received.  It’s an easy 
march of a couple of miles at a slow pace but we will have a pickup truck leading us.  We throw out 
tootsie rolls to the children along the way.  Everyone in town loves to see us.  It’s a great way to 
show our Council to the town.  We have already reserved a spot in the parade.  It’s a great deal of 
fun and another event to spend time with your brothers.  We all need that.  Wives and children are 
more than welcome to march with us as well.  Please join us.  Anyone interested can send an email 
to dehamkofc234@gmail.com to sign up or let Bill Killion know at the June 7 meeting. 

Slate of Officers for 2016-2017: Enclosed in the newsletter is the proposed slate of officers 
for the next fraternal year.  All members present at the June 7 meeting will vote.  Please bring the 
ballot enclosed in this newsletter to the meeting to cast your vote. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Shaun L. McKenna 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Robert Curran, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Kevin Leach, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Matthew McDonald 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: June, 2016 

Motions brought forward in April: Motion 1 was amended to allow for two $1000 scholar-
ships instead of one $2000 scholarship.  This was then approved.  Motions two and three were 
approved.  This all occurred in the May 3 meeting. 

Scholarships: All scholarship forms have been received and reviewed.  There are 
two scholarships for $1000.00 each awarded this year.  The names of the recipients will 
be published in the July newsletter.  As is our custom, the parents of the student are the 
first to be told. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday June 10 at 8PM.  It’s 
a time for quiet, peaceful reflection with our Savior there to guide you.  Please join us.  
We had a good showing in May. 

Membership:  There is a First and Second Degree at Middleboro/Lakeville on June 
28 at 7PM.  Meet at the Council at 6PM.  This will be the last one for the summer.  There 
are no degrees in July or August. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will meet on the fourth Tuesday of each 

month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

Surge Meeting: Please note there is no Surge meeting in June.  The date of the sec-
ond Tuesday is the 14th, which is Flag Day.  We are marching in the Flag Day Parade 
and even if we weren’t, Dedham Square is closed. 

KC Club:  $25 prizes to Rob Curran, Pat Fitzgibbons, Jean Lathum, Bob Desmond. 

Attendance Prize: $141 for Jim Lester and $150 for Paul Grant (not present) 

Motions 

1)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $2000.00 to augment the two existing 2016 

scholarships to make them $2000 each. 

Submitted by Charles Black, PGK 

Seconded by Charles Powers 

2)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $200.00 for a donation to St. Mary’s Parish 

for their 150th Anniversary Celebration. 

Submitted by Robert Curran, PGK 

Seconded by Kevin Leach, PGK 

3)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $50.00 to pay for and donate a new flag for 

outside the rectory at St. Mary’s. 

Submitted by Steve Riley 

Seconded by Jerry Alberico, PGK 

Shaun McKenna, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 

Brothers, Wear your emblem proudly! 


